
 

 

June 2, 2022 
 
 
PROVIDER ALERT: UPDATE TO THE MEDSTAR FAMILY CHOICE DISTRICT OF 
COLUMBIA PRIOR AUTHORIZATION REQUIREMENTS 
 
Effective July 1, 2022, MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia (MFC-DC) will make changes to 

some prior authorization requirements.  These changes are applicable to in-network providers only and 

are as follows: 

Genetic Testing 

 No prior authorization is required for CPT Codes 81220; 81329 and 81420 if performed 
at LabCorp, Quest and Myriad. 

 One of the following ICD10 codes must be submitted with the claim: 
o O09.xx through O36.xx 
o O40.xx through O48.xx 
o Z34.xx 
o Z36.xx 

 

Orthotics (Braces, Splints), Prosthetics, Custom Shoes and Diabetic Shoes 

 Prior authorization is required for items over $500 or items that exceed the Max Units 
allowed. 

 

For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider Relations 

department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  

Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 

Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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